
Happy 

Anniversary! 
 

19 Joshua & Jessica 

 Wamback 

Happy  

Birthday! 
15 Kathy Lee Peterson 

18 Brian Spiller 

18 Josh Maulucci 

August 15, 2010 

Please Pray for This Week’s Events: 

Sunday:  

Care Ministry Meeting 9:30 am 

Music Practice " 

Sunday School for all ages  10:00 am 

Morning Service  11:00 am 

Nursery: Rachael Jones, Hannah Broughton 

Ushers:  Jim Evans, Brian Polakiewicz, Andy Allen, Terry Benkelman 

Training Hour  5:30 pm  

Men’s Meeting  " 

Ladies’ Meeting - Treasures of Darkness " 

Baptist Boys Battalion " 

Gracious Girls " 

Toddler Class " 

Orchestra Practice 6:00 pm 

Evening Service  6:30 pm 

Nursery: Leslie Kohl, Rachel Czech 

Ushers: Ty Worden, John Czech, Andy Allen 

Monday: 

Hopevale Ministry 5:45 pm 

Wednesday: 

Adult & Teen Bible Study  7:00 pm 

Kids Clubs  " 

Nursery: Jen O’Mara, Amanda Lane 

Ushers: John Czech, Henry Moore, Rick Vespa 

Thursday: 

Evans Chapel  7:00 pm 

Friday: 

Aaron & Hur Prayer Meeting 7:00 pm 

Saturday: 

Bus Visitation  10:30 am 

 

Next Sunday am: 

Nursery: Rose & Carrie Nolder 

Ushers:  Jim Evans, Rick Vespa, Don Golabek, Ken Beebe 

Faith Bible Baptis t  Church  

8688 South Main Street - Eden, New York 14057 

 716-992-2091 - www.fbbc.com 

 The Erie County Fair is  

 August 11 - 22. Please pray    

  every day for this effort. 

  Pray for the lost! Sign up 

today for   a 3 hour shift. We are honored to 

have Derl & Martha Brown,  Nacho & Babette 

Enriques, and Jim & Gina Olson working with 

us this year from Amazing Grace Missions. 

11 of our church members left yesterday for a two week 
missions trip to Arequipa, Peru. Please pray for them: 
Pastor Seth & Renae Garland, Frank Broughton, John & 
Zach Uptegrove, Shayne Aldridge, Kayleigh & Kyle 
O’Mara, Jenny Spiller,  Sean Dye and Andrew Welch. 

Care Ministry recharge needed. We need to keep the Care 
Ministry vibrant and alive. It is Christianity 101 to care for others. 
Don’t let that spirit die in you. See Rick & Kathy Vespa or Pastor Kohl 
today to get back into this ministry. Let’s keep it healthy and strong.  

 Thank you to everyone who helped with the Eden Corn Fest 
Parade! Especially to Dan Priore and Jacob Williams for 
going the extra mile. Thank you to Bridget for letting us 
borrow her tractors and carriage, to Rick Kohl for the use of 

his tractor, and to the Friedmans for letting us use their wagons. 
Thank you to everyone who sang, played an instrument, or passed 
out tracts. Over 2,500 gospel tracts were given out! 

Pastor would like to have a meeting this                           
Wednesday  about next year’s float, while everything                     
is still fresh on our minds. He has some new ideas,                            
but he needs some more ideas, help and organization. 

214 people made decisions for  

Christ at the Dunkirk fair this year! 



How Long Do We Have? 
About the time out original thirteen states adopted their new 

constitution in 1787, Alexander Tyler, a Scottish history professor at 
the University of Edinburgh, had this to say about the fall of the 
Athenian Republic some 2,000 years earlier: 

“A democracy is always temporary in nature; it simply cannot 
exist as a permanent form of government. 

A democracy will continue to exist up until the time that voters 
discover they can vote themselves generous gifts from the public 
treasury. 

From that moment on, the majority always vote for the 
candidates who promise the most benefits from the public treasury, 
with the result that every democracy will finally collapse due to 
loose fiscal policy, which is always followed by a dictatorship. 

The average age of the world’s greatest civilizations from the 
beginning of history, has been about 200 years. 

During those 200 years, those nations always progressed through 
the following sequence: 

1. From Bondage to Spiritual Faith 

2. From Spiritual Faith to Great Courage 

3. From Courage to Liberty 

4. From Liberty to Abundance 

5. From Abundance to Complacency 

6. From Complacency to Apathy 

7. From Apathy to Dependence 

8. From Dependence back into Bondage 

All teen and adult ladies are invited to a 

“Victoria”n  Garden  Tea 
in honor of Victoria Paull. Come meet the future Mrs. Sam Hazlett! 

 

When: Friday, August 20 at 6:00 pm 
 

Where: Carol Broughton’s home  
              (rain location: Church) 

 

See the list posted in the Bulletin Board room for gift suggestions. 
Talk to Carol if you can bring a food item or have any questions. 


